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Telephone: 01709 760370

Dear Parent/Carer

Please find below the information you will require, when your child returns to school on the 8th March 2021. In line with government guidance, school will continue to use staggered starting and finishing times. Please ensure you adhere to social distancing guidelines, when dropping off and collecting your child. We also politely request that you leave school grounds immediately and please do not gather at the gates or around school. If you need to speak any member of the school staff, please contact the office or email your child’s class teacher.

OSPREY CLASS Your child’s teacher email address is cclark@be.jmat.org.uk 
The drop off and pick up arrangements for your child’s class is

	Drop Off Time/Place 
	Pick Up Time/Place
	Friday Pick Up Time/Place

	9.00am Regency Road Normal Entrance  
	3.20pm Regency Road Double Gates Back of Y6
	12.50pm Regency Road Double Gates Back of Y6


If you have more than one child with the same drop off times, please don’t worry just drop off one child then the other as soon after as possible. No late marks will be given.

Children will once again be in their class bubble on their return with no interaction with other class bubbles. There will be staggered breaks and lunchtimes and collective worship will take place in the classroom. No after school clubs will take place for the foreseeable future. School will close on a Friday lunchtime - see above timetable - to allow school to be cleaned thoroughly each week. 

Other Arrangements 

Children will need to bring a water bottle with them.

Children can either bring a packed lunch, which they will take to their classrooms, or order a school dinner.

PE Kit – PE day remains the same as it was in September.  On this day, children are to come dressed in their PE kits for the day.  Please contact your child’s teacher if you need to confirm their day. 

Unnecessary items must not be brought into school such as pencil cases, toys etc. Unfortunately, this also includes sweets and cakes.  Please speak to your class teacher, if you have any queries. 

If there are any changes to these arrangements due to government guidance, you will be informed by text or email.

Thank you for your on-going support and understanding in these unprecedented times.

Alison Benbow 

Headteacher 
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